
2nd Vice Child Welfare = April Bulletin  

  I attended the Honor and Awards meeting prior to the Spring SCE meeting in Perry in February 

It was very interesting talking to other Department Service Officers 

Our main concerns are many of the Auxiliaries are NOT doing a very good job filling out their 

reports. 

So PLEASE PLEASE remember to total each page and if more than one page still total first page 

and carry over that total to the second page on line one stating balance forward from page one. 

Be sure to list your Post # and number of members, this is so important for the judges. 

It’s your responsibility to read and follow ALL THE DONORS RULES, if not you will be 

disqualified.  And that is something I do not want to happen after all your Auxiliaries work thru 

out the year. 

Looking forward to seeing your reports and all the great things your Auxiliary is doing. 

Bonnie Rojeski 

 


